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14 August 2020

Dear parent/guardian 


As you are aware Confirmation for pupils of Spires IPS, New Row PS and Gaelscoil an tSeanchai will take place in the chapel on Sunday 23 August 2020 at 10.30am. However, due to Coronavirus a number of restrictions have been put in place and we will have a slightly different format than in previous years; 

1. A maximum of 4 family members/friends can attend in addition to the child who is being confirmed, one of whom must be the child’s sponsor. You may decide that a parent will be the sponsor this year.

2. All children and parents should be seated by 10.00am, so that Fr Gates can go through the format with you.

3. There will be no booklets, no children will participate in readings or the offertory procession and music will be provided by the parish.

4. Please refer to https://www.armagharchdiocese.org/ where you can view video clips centred on the preparation for Confirmation and ensure that your sponsor knows the name your child has chosen for your Confirmation.


[bookmark: _GoBack]We realise that this is not the type of ceremony we had envisaged for the children when they embarked on their P7 year, however we sincerely appreciate the commitment made by Fr Gates and the parish to ensure that the ceremony is taking place. I look forward to seeing you then and hope you all have a very enjoyable day.



Yours sincerely 

J Bell
J Bell
Principal
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